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By Erin Greene 

Announcements 

• There will be NO OCBA Bankruptcy Section meeting in April due to the CFBLA and 
OCBA Seminars taking place this month.  
 

• There will be NO OCBA Bankruptcy Section meeting in June due to the Florida Bar’s 
Annual Convention taking place that month.  

Upcoming Events 

• The speaker for the May 27, 2016 OCBA Bankruptcy Section will be attorney, Charlie 
Price.  He will be speaking on the IRS and tax issues.  
 

• The OCBA Bankruptcy Section Seminar is scheduled for July 29, 2016 featuring 3-4 
speakers.  Topics will be announced soon.  


